
September 13, 2023 

 

Dear AAPPS-DPP members, 

 

Thank you for your cooperation to AAPPS-DPP. 

We appreciate large number of presenters for AAPPS-DPP2023. 

While more than half registered, we still have large number of participants need to make 

registration payment. 

Since registration fee increase from Oct. 1, your registration till Sep. 30 is highly 

recommended. 

There are number of cancels due to unavoidable reasons. 

We encourage Post PD (post deadline) submission as soon as possible so that you can safely 

finish registration before Sept. 30.  

 

https://www.gakkai-web.net/gakkai/aappsdpp/ 

 

Thank you again for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

M. Kikuchi, CEO 


